
 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING  

January 9, 2025 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Huntington City Planning and Zoning commission will hold a Public 
Hearing on Thursday January 9, 2025 at 6:00 p.m.; at Huntington City Hall, 20 South Main Street, 
Huntington, Utah, for the purpose of accepting comments concerning amendments to Title 9 of the City’s 
Land Management and Development Code. 

The City is proposing various amendments to the Land Management and Development Code to address 
various clarity/correctness issues and ensure consistency and compliance with current State requirements 
regarding land use review/approval processes and subdivision platting requirements. 

Please contact the City of Huntington at huntington.utah@gmail.com or call 435-687-2436 for additional 
information. 
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